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To all who this concerns,

As a resident of New Jersey I am writing to ask for a moratorium on all NJ fossil fuel projects moving
forward. I would like to see efforts to explore greener energy sources. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Susan Sobolewski
100 Lindisfarne Avenue, Apt 4301
Haddon Township, NJ 08108
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